Support of “Hideo Saito Memorial Fund Award” Recipients

In 2017 We held a recital of Atsushi Sakai, the recipient of the 15th “Hideo Saito Memorial Fund Award” in
the cello category. We have also organized and provided support to the concerts of the past winners.

No concerts scheduled for FY2018

Festialin
Atsushi SAKAI: An Enchanting Spring Concert

Featuring Violoncello and Viola da Gamba Concert
(April 2017)






